
From: City Clerk
To: Stephanie Smith
Subject: FW: Letter of support for the new BCC
Date: Thursday, February 11, 2021 9:45:36 AM

From: Aleksandra Skoric 
 Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 7:53 PM 
To: City Clerk <City.Clerk@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Letter of support for the new BCC

Hello, 

This letter is to  address  support for the new redesign of Burnhamthorpe community centre. 

The old skating rink is old and small and needs replacing anyhow. 
I believe the residents are gonna receive more with the new redevelopment.

 I used to drive to Mississauga Valley community centre for fitness and pool.  
I know that some people have sentimental value with the old skating rink, but it has served its
time and it needs to be dealt with anyhow. 

Sincerely, 
Aleksandra Skoric 
 

15.1.4
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